Present and former members of the Faculty, and alumni now teachin g law, met at a luncheon during the annual meeting
of the Association of American Law Schools.

Victor H. Kulp, [D'08, now Professor Emeritus at the University of Oklahoma Law School, and Victor Stone, Research
Associate on the [ury Project, at the reception preceding the Association of American Law Schools luncheon.




